
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4/3/2025 
 

Notice of Cancellation 
 
 

This shall serve as official notice that the City of Danville is hereby cancelling Invitation 
For Bid 24-25-081 for Kemper Road Improvements From S. Main St to Edmonds St. 
 
Thank you for your interest in this IFB and we encourage your firm to submit proposals 
on other similar solicitations in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Carol Henley 
Director of Purchasing 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


